COUNTY OF HENRICO, VIRGINIA

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO:


Jim Strauss

SUBJECT:
Development Plans for Review 

FROM:
Director of Recreation & Parks
DATE:
April 16, 2007

In reviewing the Development Plans to be discussed at the staff/developer conference scheduled for April 26, 2007 we find the following:

Three Chopt District

POD 46-72 ADM J. R. Tucker High School Parking Additions

GPIN 758-754-5905

Existing or Proposed Park and Recreation Facilities Impact:
None

Archaeological Impact:
None

Historical Impact:
None

Battlefield Core Area Impact:
None

Please contact Mary Ann Soldano, Ext. 5805, should you have any questions or need additional information.





Karen K. Mier

c:
History Section


Parks Planning Section
